
July	31st,	2023		
	
Centralia	Students	and	Families:		
	
I	hope	this	letter	<inds	you	all	well	and	enjoying	your	summer	break.	As	the	return	to	school	nears,	I’d	
like	to	share	important	dates	and	information	about	student	registration	processes.		
	
On	August	7th	students	will	receive,	via	email,	their	class	schedules	for	the	2023-24	school	year.	At	that	
time,	students	will	also	receive	directions	for	setting	up	an	appointment	with	the	Counseling	
Department.	Appointments	are	only	necessary	if	requesting	a	possible	schedule	change.	Counselors	will	
be	available	to	meet	by	appointment	from	8:00am-3:00pm	on	August	9th-10th.		
	
Incoming	Freshmen	may	visit	CHS	on	August	17th	from	4:00pm-6:00pm	to	meet	teachers	and	tour	the	
building.	At	that	time,	Counselors	will	be	available	to	visit	in	person	with	Freshmen	that	need	assistance	
with	their	schedule.		
	
Any	student	attending	CACC	should	plan	to	attend	Orientation	on	August	17th	at	6:00pm	in	the	CHS	
cafeteria.		
	
At	this	time,	we	ask	that	students	make	hallway	locker	requests.	Students	wanting	to	have	a	hallway	
locker	assigned	to	them	need	to	complete	the	Google	form	linked	below	no	later	than	Friday,	August	4th.	
Those	requesting	locker	assignments	will	see	their	assigned	locker	number	indicated	on	the	schedule	
they	receive	on	August	7th.		
•	CHS	Locker	Request	Link:		
	
docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeD1To1gy-
U_R9oih1G1MAnh19FJgCynd93BQKTN7KOJbuCIg/viewform?usp=sf_link		
	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	everyone	for	our	return	to	school	on	August	22nd.		
	
Educationally,		
Dr.	Matt	Smith		
Principal	 


